From: Solomon, Benna 
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 12:13 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: travel reimbursement

Hello, Steve.  Following up on our earlier exchange, this should complete my post-travel reporting.  

On Thursday, March 17, 2016, I traveled with my husband to Athens, Georgia.  The University of Georgia Law School will be reimbursing me for the cost of my (coach) plane ticket.  My hotel room was direct billed to the Law School.  On Friday, March 18, I spoke and took questions at a lunch meeting for about 12-15 students on the topic of public service in general and municipal law in particular.  The Law School ordered sandwiches, etc., but I did not eat.  On Saturday, March 19, I attended a luncheon at which I received an award from the school.  I had lunch at this luncheon.  The award is a large, framed plaque, which will be mailed to me.  We returned to Chicago on Sunday, March 20.  I will be submitting a request to the school for reimbursement for my parking at Midway airport; a rental car that provided transportation from the Atlanta airport to Athens and around town as needed; and gas to refill the rental car.  

Please let me know if you need any more information, or if this discharges my reporting obligation.  Many thanks.

Benna Ruth Solomon

Deputy Corporation Counsel, Appeals Division

City of Chicago Department of Law

